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Everything is going just fine in the Public works Department. We have been staying busy with vehicle maintenance and
shop work. We changed out 16 old light fixtures with new LED units. We now have better lighting and it should save some
money on electric usage.

We have made contact with SKW Construction about purchasing some of their heavy equipment that is located here in
Aniak. This is something that wouldn't happen until late summer.

Wish | had more to report but no news is usually a good thing. We will continue to do what it takes to keep things
running.

Greg Hager
Aniak Director of Public Works



